Andrew Graham

From: John Oldmeadow <johncoldmeadow@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, 5 April 2017 3:13 PM

To: Andrew Graham

Subject: Appreciation

Andrew,

| completed my final Board meeting at Margaret Jurd College yesterday! During the meeting the Building, Planning &
Property Committee report detailed in glowing terms your creative advice / input regarding yet more options for the
second stage of the College’s building program.

As | depart from Margaret Jurd College | wanted to express my personal appreciation to you for the contribution you
have made to the future of the College through both your own and EPM’s contributions. | clearly remember that day
when | called you in desperation for advice on the planning process and the incredibly swift response your provided
... | think you were on site within 24 hours! Since then EPM has been an excellent source of advice and indeed a
partner in the planning & construction at the College. The new ideas you have presented appear to offer even
greater flexibility for the College.

Over the many years that | have seen your work with other UCA schools and | have been impressed by your skills,
expertise and great communication: with Margaret Jurd College your heart for education and support for
disadvantaged students and the staff who work with them has been has been inspirational.

As | leave the College | express my deep personal thanks for all you have done.

Kind regards,

John

John Oldmeadow

johncoldmeadow@gmail.com
M 0407 434 910

John Oldmeadow was also formerly the Executive Director, NSW Board of Education for the
Uniting Church in Australia and in that capacity sat on the Councils of Uniting Church schools for
which EPM provides Project Management Services.




